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MACEDONIAN COMMUNITY LANGUAGE SCHOOL  
ШКОЛО ЗА МАКЕДОНСКИ ЈАЗИК 

Welcome 
Welcome to our end of Term 2 Newsletter.  Our K-12 teachers are writing Semester 1 student reports.  
Parents can expect to receive their child/children’s report in the first week of Term 3. 
Language Week 7 – 14 August 2017 
Did you know that more than 270 languages and dialects are spoken in Western Australia today?  
Languages Week, 7-14 August 2017, is intended to raise awareness of the benefits of language learning, 
highlight the linguistic diversity in our community and celebrate the work of our students and teachers in 
community language and mainstream schools.  The Macedonian Community Language School will be 
participating in the event through the submission of eBooks created by our K-12, Level 2 students.  The 
theme Let me Tell You a Story, Let Me Tell You in My Language, has attracted varied stories from our 
students, including cultural, family and historical topics.  Good luck to all our students and well done on your 
dedication.  Special thanks must also go to their teacher Jovanka Jakovceska for encouraging students to 
take part in this competition and also for incorporating the exercise into students’ learning program.  
Congratulations Breanna and Emanuel  
We are thrilled to announce the engagement of our K-12, Level 1, teacher Breanna Manov to Emanuel 
Pitsonis.  The School Board, teachers, students and parents wish you all the very best as you begin to plan 
your lives together – Congratulations. 

Sveti Kiril and Metodij 

Special thanks and well done to our K-12 students who performed and launched the Community’s Sveti Kiril 
and Metodij celebrations.  The event provided a great opportunity for students to demonstrate their 

Macedonian language 
abilities. Thank you also to 
the parents, many of whom 
juggled their sporting and 
language school 
commitments to attend.  
We very much appreciate 
your commitment. 

School Fundraiser 

The Macedonian Community Language School held its annual fundraiser on 
17 June 2017 at Bunnings Warehouse, Balcatta.  Thank you to all our 
volunteers who gave up their time to help. 
Thanks also go to our sponsors and donators.  
Mention must go to Bunnings Warehouse 
Balcatta, Barbaro Brothers Butchers 
Greenwood, IGA Stirling, Woolworths Subiaco 
and Woolworths Kingsway City.  Thank you also 
to the school’s hard working School Board who 

helped coordinate the event.  Together we have made a difference to the 
quality of our students’’ educational experiences and helped build a stronger 
school community – Thank you to everyone.  
Key Dates 

Please be aware of the following key dates: 
 

Activity             Date 
First class for Term 3 – Foundational   
Macedonian (Tuesday evening)            18 July 2017  
First class for Term 3 – K-12 (Wednesday afternoon)     19 July 2017 
First class for Term 3 – Advanced Conversational Macedonian (Thursday evening) 20 July 2017 
Issue of Semester 1 K-12 Student Reports      19 July 2017 
Last class for Term 3 – Foundational Macedonian (Tuesday evening)     19 September 2017 
Last class for Term 3 – K-12 (Wednesday afternoon)       20 September 2017 
Last class for Term 2 – Advanced Conversational Macedonian (Thursday evening) 21 September 2017 
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